
       
   

The NH Lean Network & 
The University of New Hampshire Present: 

New Hampshire’s Third Annual Lean Awards Forum 
Friday, December 5, 2014 – 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM 
UNH, Memorial Union Building, Stafford Room   
 Main Street, Durham, New Hampshire 03824 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

Doors open, registration, networking       12:00  
 

Welcome, Opening Remarks        1:00 
Bill Hall, Assistant Vice President, IT ETS and Interim CIO University of New Hampshire   
 

Keynote Speakers          1:05 
 President Huddleston, University of New Hampshire 

Eric Herr, Commission on State Government Innovation, Efficiency and Transparency 
 Commissioner Tom Burack, NH Department of Environmental Services 
 

State Lean Project Awards        1:30 
 Commissioner John T. Beardmore, NH Department of Revenue Administration 
  

 New to Lean Award 
 Lean Project Award 
 Lean Culture Award 

 

Break , network, visit storyboards       2:00 
 

Case Studies by Awardees        2:20 
Bob Minicucci, NH Department of Environmental Services 
 

 New to Lean Winner 
 Lean Project Award Winner 

  

UNH Process Improvement        3:00 
 Paul DeMello, IT Chief of Staff and Director of the Project Management office at UNH 
 Dagmar Vlahos, Senior Process Engineer Project Management Office at UNH 
 Roger Grinde, Associate Prof of Management Science, Paul College Decision Sciences 

P.T. Vasudevan, Ph.D., Senior Vice Provost for Academic Affairs 
 

Closing           3:45  
Christopher D. Clement, Sr.; Commissioner, NH Department of Transportation 
Incoming Vice President of Finance and Administration University of New Hampshire 

 

Networking until 5:00 
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